
2025 NEW HAVEN TOWNSHIP CHLORIDE APPLICATION 
 

To New Haven Township Residents 

Chloride application for dust control will occur sometime between May 12
th

 and 

May 26th. Application will occur once rock has been spread, roads are graded and 

chloride contractor is available and have chloride supply. The township shares the 

cost of chloride application. For homeowners the cost is $99.00 for 300 feet. 

Additional coverage can be purchased for $66.00 per 100 ft. Note: Private drive 

applications will not be accepted through the township.  

 

To purchase chloride, come to the Town Hall 9024 Co Rd 3 NW Oronoco MN 

Monday May 5
th

, 10 – noon, Wednesday May 7
th,

 6 pm- 8pm, 

Friday May 9
th

, 4 pm – 6pm. Saturday May 10
th

, 1 pm - 4pm 

If purchasing for a neighbor, please bring their signed check with you. 

 

Stakes must be in place by May 11
th

 no more than 5 ft from gravel surface.   

 

Contact Bonnie Kosmicki with any questions. 507-951-0809 or 

email nhtownship@bevcomm.net 

 


